
6th Sunday of the Year

Our Trust in God
Fixing his eyes on his disciples Jesus said: "How happy
are you who are poor; yours is the kingdom of God.
Alas for you who are rich; you are having your
consolation now". Isn't this a very difficult teaching to
accept, even when we know that it comes from Jesus? And
because it is difficult, we can tend to ignore it and go on
our way. Obviously, Jesus is not promoting poverty.
Rather he is saying that when we are poor, we know that
we depend on God. When we have riches, we put our trust
in them even though in reality we still depend totally on
God for everything including our next breath. The task of
every human person is to let go of our self-importance
and enter into the wonderful love relationship God wants
to have with us. We will then use our resources, material
and spiritual, for the well-being of each other. 

Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

Sacred Heart Messengers - The March
issue of the  Magazine is now available on

the tables at the back of the Church.

The Derry Diocese will
celebrate its inaugural
Vocations Week from
Sunday 24 February to
Saturday 2 March. 

The focus of the week will be on highlighting how each of
us lives out our specific God-given vocation in life.

The week will conclude with a Diocesan Vocations Day,
'Come and See' on Saturday 2 March, in Thornhill
Retreat Centre, starting at 10.30am. All enquiries in
relation to this Day should be directed to: Fr Chris

Ferguson, Director of Vocations for the Derry Diocese:
Tel: 028 7135 1261; E: chris_j_ferguson@hotmail.com

6th Sunday of the Year
Monday 18th - Thursday 21st: 9.00am

Friday 22nd: 7.30pm

Saturday 23rd: 10.00am 
Saturday: Vigil - 7.30pm; 

Sunday 24th: 9.00am & 11.00am
Anniversary Masses

Saturday 23rd at 7.30pm for Patrick Gribben, RIP

LAVEY PARISH MASS TIMES

Monday, Wednesday, Thursday: 9.15am
Friday: 9.15am (Eucharistic Adoration to 5.00pm).

Saturday: Vigil - 7.00pm; Sunday: 9.00am & 11.00am.

Parish Pastoral Council 
Next Meeting n Wednesday 20th

February at 7.30pm in the Church.



Towards Peace is a service offering spiritual
support to those who have experienced abuse

perpetrated by Church personnel, individually
or institutionally.

The vision of Towards Peace is to provide a safe
supportive space for people and their families,
whose spiritual life has been damaged by abuse. It
is also a response to the continually growing
understanding of the spiritual impact of the
trauma of abuse. Towards Peace provides spiritual support through one-to-
one spiritual direction sessions, with a qualified spiritual companion.
If you have been abused and would like a space to reflect on the impact of
the trauma of abuse on your own relationship with God and spirituality,
Towards Peace is here for you. www.towardspeace.ie Tel: 003531 505 3028. 
Mob: 0035386 7710533. Up to 12 sessions are available and there is no fee.

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

The Annual Diocesan Mass for those with special needs,
and their families and friends, will take place in Our
Lady of Lourdes Church, Steelstown, Derry on Saturday
13th April at 2.00pm. Bishop Mc Keown will celebrate the
Mass. If you have a child who wishes to receive the
Sacrament of Confirmation or First Holy Communion at
this Mass please contact the Catechetical Centre on
71264087 or email ddcc@derrydiocese.org

Prepare for your Marriage with a two-day non-residential
course presented by Catholic Engaged Encounter on 23/24
March 2019, in Our Lady and St. Patrick's Parish Centre,

Ballymoney, Co. Antrim. For information and booking,
contact 028 2763 8512 or email: marriageencounter.ie 

Eucharistic Adoration - This weekend, we welcome guest
speakers to our Masses to talk to us about the process in

setting up our Parish Day of Eucharistic Adoration. 
Sign up forms & pens will be available to complete during

Mass and will be collected at the end of Mass. 

Website: www.greenlough.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9.00am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
Saturday
Afternoon

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s
College

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

St. Oliver Plunkett Greenlough GAC 
Lotto Results: 11/2/19: 12, 16, 18 & 19. 
No Winner. £25: Jean McAteer, Moyagoney & Brigid
McPeake, Mullaghnamoyagh. Jackpot next week: £2150.

The official Launch Night of Club Greenlough will be on
Thursday 28th February at 7.30pm in the Pavilion. 

SAFETY NOTICE!!
As Pedestrians and those
with pushchairs are having
to use the road we would
be grateful if cars are not
parked on the footpaths
outside the Church and the
Hall during Mass times.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Kilrea Hospice Group are extending their
group into the Portglenone area and would
welcome volunteers to help with new ideas
for fundraising for the N I Hospice. If
anyone is interested and would like more
information please contact Sheila Donnelly
on 02829541185 or Antoinette Cushnahan at
07766740693. We would appreciate the support.

Parish Newsletter - All items to be
received no later than 1.00pm on

Wednesday. Tel: 2582 1190. 
E: greenloughparish@gmail.com

Thank You. 

Collections: 10/02  - Weekly: £1399.21.
Lourdes Hospitalité: £930.10. B/Fund: £47.

Thank you for your great generosity.


